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Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 5th September 2006

Question No 13
Question: Cllr J. Lahart
"To ask the Manager to prioritise the connection of the residents in the cottages on Washington Lane with the mains water supply and to report on the matter."
 Reply:
The Council’s Water Maintenance Section is aware of pressure related problems on some “long service” water pipes in Washington Lane.  Under the Council’s Programme of Network Improvement Schemes 2005-2008 this location has been scheduled for a new public water main.  The main is scheduled to be laid during 2008.
